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CASA of the Tenth Judicial Circuit Announces Concert4CASA! 
 
Concert4CASA!, benefitting CASA of the Tenth Judicial Circuit, will be a rocking good night of music, drink and 
fun!  On Saturday, June 29, 2019 come to The Trolley, 2411 W Farmington Road, West Peoria to hear three bands. 
Local bands Tina Sparkle and Super 88 will be there as well as Scale Model from Nashville! Doors open at 4pm and 
music begins at 5pm. Tickets are $10 and can be purchased online at 
https://www.firstgiving.com/casapeoria/Concert4CASA2019 or at the door.  
 
"This event is a way to reach out to those who may not have heard of CASA and share the benefits of becoming a 
CASA volunteer, while enjoying some great music and company," said Pamela Perrilles, Executive Director. “We're 
fortunate to have an Avengers© guitar and an Acoustic guitar donated for our raffle so you won't want to miss 
that!"  Proceeds from Concert4CASA! will help CASA expand advocacy for abused and neglected children in 
Peoria, Tazewell, Marshall, Putnam, and Stark Counties.  
 
Concert4CASA! is made possible by the generosity of The Trolley, Jim Maurice from Farmer's Insurance, Flores 
Music, Guitar Center, 105.7 the X Rocks, Peoria's 92.3, Shelton's and Country Hearth and Home.  
 
To give a child a CASA volunteer is to give them a voice.  
To give them a voice is to give them hope,  
and to give them hope is to give them the world. 
 
 
For more info see: 
www.CASAoftheTenth.org                                                                  
https://www.facebook.com/CASAoftheTenth/ 
https://twitter.com/CASAoftheTenth 
                                                                                    
About CASA of the Tenth Judicial Circuit 

 

Court Appointed Special Advocates (CASA) of the Tenth Judicial Circuit, FKA CASA of Peoria County, is a 
501(c)3 non-profit, volunteer organization that advocates for the best interests of abused and neglected children 
within the Juvenile Abuse and Neglect Court system. Its existence is based on the belief that every child has the 
right to a safe and permanent home allowing them the chance to reach their full potential in life. The organization 
has been serving abused and neglected children since 2005.  CASA is supported by Heart of Illinois United Way, 
Caterpillar Foundation, Community Foundation of Central Illinois, Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority 
with VOCA funds, and generous donors.  
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